Running of the Turkeys

Thursday, November 23rd 2017

Routes 212 & 215 | Woodland

IMPORTANT NOTICE

On Thursday, November 23rd 2017, from 6:00 am till 2:00 pm, Main Street in Downtown Woodland will be closed for the Running of the
Turkeys event. Due to this closure, Yolobus routes will be rerouted for the duration of the event. The affected bus routes include Routes 212
& 215. Yolobus will resume normal routing after 2:00pm on Thursday, November 23rd 2017. Buses will be providing holiday service all day.
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Yolo County Transportation District
f 350 Industrial Way

Woodland CA 95776
(530) 661-0816



